
EXAMAMINATION IN GEOGRAPHY

Below (blue tab) are all the case studies as listed in the IGCSE Geography syllabus for These case studies are often
used as the focus for the 7 mark.

Grade 9 - April - Examination Make sure you can do the following: 1. Download File b Make sure you
understand the command terms you are likely to face in the examination. What is urban sprawl and how does
it affect an urban area that you have studied? Some resources are below. A possible resource is below: 2.
Given that you only have a short period of time to revise over the Christmas holidays, I have narrowed down
your revision substantially. Make sure you are clear on what you need to know and be able to do Look after
yourself - make sure you are thinking about all of the things below Sleep Balanced lifestyle - exercise, fun,
social life ASK FOR HELP if you need it There are many ways to revise effectively and you should find the
approach which is most effective for you. You will need to recall specific data, places, people etc. See below:
c Plan and audit what you know and what you need to focus upon in your revision. Make sure you fill all the
space given to you 4. You could use a traffic light RAG system. The websites below are not tailored for YOU
and for what we have studied which will mean that the case studies will not always match those we have done.
What does urbanisation mean and how does it impact the people who live there? Geography All The Way
website - you will need to use the log in details to access the site that have been shared with you. Why some
countries are over populated and others are underpopulated and what causes high and low population
densities. Anything you produce now revision materials will be of real use 12 months from now for the real
thing! Useful Geography resources Your primary source of content should be your own notes, this website and
the textbooks and revision guide that you already have. Remember the settlement hierarchy? Read both lists
carefully as this will save you a considerable amount of time in preparing for the exam. The link on this image
takes you straight to a useful spreadsheet with lots of exam questions you can try. The causes and effects of
congestion in urban areas and methods used to manage it. Underline key command terms 3. Your paper will
last for 1 hr 45 minutes although you have up to 2 hours to complete it. Exam Tips 1. Understand what is
meant by birth rate, death rate, life expectancy, infant mortality, literacy rates and how to work out natural
population growth i. Revise and remember your case studies.


